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 The Annual Alumni Meet “Outra Vez” was conducted on 19.05.2024, Sunday. 

The alumni meet was started at 10:30 AM, with a prayer by Mrs. Asha M. A. 

(Alumni EEE), followed by a welcome speech by Mr. Sandeep K. S. 

(Coordinator, Alumni Association). Opening remarks were given by Dr.  S. Jose, 

Principal of SNGCE and President of the Alumni Association. In his talk, he 

conveyed the importance of alumni gatherings and the alumni survey for 

accreditation work. He also discussed the institute's progress and plans to 

become an autonomous college by 2027. 

An interactive session was conducted, during which alumni from various 

years shared their memories of SNGCE and what they have gained from the 

institution.  

Distinguished alumni from various departments, who hold prominent positions, 

were honoured with the “Distinguished Alumnus Award,” which was presented 

to them by the Heads of Departments. 

The presiding officer, Principal Dr. S. Jose invited the nominations to the office 

bearers for the next year's Alumni Association Committee and outlined the 

functions of the newly appointed office bearers 

Manager Mr. Mohanan V., in his speech, emphasized the importance of the 

Alumni Association and urged everyone to attend the alumni meet every year 

by inviting other alumni. 

The newly elected Vice President, Mr. Ajith K. A., addressed the alumni and 

assured them of his support and cooperation for the association. The newly 

elected Secretary, Mr. Edwin Alias T., delivered the vote of thanks. 

A video of SNGCE alumni sharing their memories was played for those who 

were unable to attend in person. A video of the office bearers of the SNGCE 



UAE Chapter was also played, detailing the various activities conducted in the 

UAE for the Alumni Meet. In the video, they offered wholehearted support to 

the alumni association of the college 

Cultural programs were conducted, including an instrumental performance, a 

short film presentation, a solo song, and a classical dance. 

A group photo was taken in front of the PG Block, and the program concluded 

at 1:30 PM, followed by lunch. 

A total of 124 alumni, along with 57 accompanying family members, attended 

the program. 

   

   



   

    

 


